Items Needed for GCC Yard Sale
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Greenville Concerned Citizens (GCC) will have a booth at the Floyds Knobs Community
Club's indoor yard sale on February 21st from 8 a.m. until 2 p.m. Donations are welcome and
may be dropped off the day of the sale or on Friday February 20 from 4 to 7 p.m. No large items
or clothes please. You may also call Ron Jenkins, 923-8719, or Carol Lamb, 923-5801, for
pick-up.

GCC works to defend the quality of life and property in Floyd County and surrounding areas
and to promote responsible development of our land. New members are always welcome.




